
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Mary Abbots School 

    

Dear Class 2, 
 
Welcome to the final half term of Class 2! I hope that you have all had a restful 
and enjoyable break and enjoyed the sunshine!  
 
We will begin this half term picking up with our History learning, focusing on 
some more significant monarchs. We have Forest School to look forward to each 
week too! We have a busy half term and lots of fun learning to explore.  
 
We continue to work very hard in all our curriculum areas and please do 
endeavour to complete the weekly homework too. This will support your child 
with continuing to make good progress as the children prepare for the transition 
into Year 3 next year!  
 
RSE- Please see attached information.  

 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me.  
 
Best wishes,  
Miss Rees 

 

Our  

Curriculum Topics 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Christian value for this half term is: 

 

Thankfulness 

Every  Monday homework will be handed out. Please ensure it is completed and 
returned on Friday, we will also complete our spelling test Friday morning. 

Homework Notice! 

English 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
In English, our selected texts will still be 
linking to our History topic of monarchs.  
We will continue to write at length and 
implement grammar skills such as adding 
suffixes to words, using apostrophes 
correctly and writing in a range of 
sentence types- statements, commands, 
questions and exclamations.  

 

Maths 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
In Maths, we will be continuing to 
revise some prior learning and 
applying these mathematical skills 
through problem solving and 
reasoning problems. We will focus 
further on our times tables 
knowledge too!  
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Important Dates and Routines 
 

PE Lessons 
Every Wednesday 

 
Forest School  

Monday 12th June, Tuesday 
20th June , Monday 26th June, 

Monday 3rd July,  Monday 10th 
July 

 
Class assembly  
Friday 23rd June  

Please note that the assembly 
will be at 9:15am 

 
 
 

Science 

Animal Survival 

History  

Magnificent Monarchs  

Religious Education 

Promises and commitments  

 

Physical Education 

Athletics 

Art & DT 

Portraits and Poses 

PSHE 

Growing and Changing  

Computing 

Purple Mash 



 

RSE 
 
Year 2 
In this unit, children will label the body parts of children with clothes on, in 
swimwear and naked, using the scientifically appropriate names (penis, vulva, 
testicles and nipples). They will also think about what makes boys and girls 
different and remind children of the importance of keeping their genitals private. 
They will learn that they use their penis and vulva to release urine from the body. 
The children will also discuss whom they could talk to if they felt unsafe in any 
situation. 

 


